m FERRY HOLLOW

PROPOSED 'TRAIL PLAN OPEN HOUSE

You're invited to a public
open house to learn about
the proposed Ferry Hollow
Trail Plan.

The community is invited to attend the Ferry
Hollow Trail Plan Open House on Tuesday,
December 10th from 4:00 -6:00 p.m. at the
American Falls Library. This open house will be
an opportunity to learn more about the proposed
Ferry Hollow Trail Plan, ask questions and provide
feedback.

The City of American Falls is proposing to
create the Ferry Hollow Trail, which extends for
approximately 24 miles along the Snake River

For additional information regarding the open house, please contact Elizabeth Spaulding,
Public Involvement Lead, at (208) 685-9361 or espaulding@jub.com. You can also contact

Tuesday, December 10, 2019
4-6 p.m.

American Falls Library

308 Roosevelt Street

from Seagull Bay to Massacre Rocks State Park.
The trail is currently a mix of improved and
unimproved segments. The project team would
like to hear from community members about their
ideas on potential improvements, including trail
alignment, uses, and facilities.

The public can attend the open house any time
between 4:00 -6:00 p.m. City staff and project
team members will be available to answer

questions and receive input. 1
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Andrea Sheppard, Project Engineer, at (208) 232-1313 or asheppard@jub.com.
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